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NMFC/DEP-338/FEB2025 Date: 1st January, 2025 

Department ofB.Sc.IT is organizing a webinar for the Second year and Third year students of 

B.Sc.IT on the topic "INDUSTRY 4.0" on Saturday, 8th January, 2025 from 11:45 AM to 
12:45 PM. The resource person for the session is Mr. Mahendra K~e. This webinar aims to 

introduce students to the concepts and advancements associated with Industry 4.0, which is 

transforming industries globally with automation, data exchange, and cutting-edge 

technologies. 

The session will be conducted through Google Meet.The link will be shared on the same day. 

Key Highlights of the webinar: 

• Introduction to Industry 4.0 and its impact on technology. 
• Role of automation, IoT, AI, and big data in modem industries. 
e Real-world applications and case studies. 
• Future trends and career opportunities in the Industry 4.0 ecosystem. 
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